
CONTINUATION OF SUMMARY EXPLANATION AND BACKGROUND 

 

This License Agreement will not convey any interest of the school grounds to FDOT. This License Agreement 

only allows FDOT to enhance SBBC property. All cost associated with the improvement will be at the sole 

expense of FDOT, and upon completion, provide for a more aesthetically pleasing corridor. 

If approved by SBBC the highway improvements are scheduled to begin in December 2019 and anticipated 

to conclude no later than December 2022. 

 


